
Betmar Computer/Tech Club Minutes 
Feb 4, 2025 

Meeting called to order by Mike Herman at 1:00 PM.  17 people were in 
attendance.  


Secretary’s report Jan 2025 meeting minutes were read by Diana 
Robinson and accepted.


Treasurer’s report Treasurer Jim Kollodge was not in attendance.


Membership Report Ethel reported we have 25 members, 10 new and 4 
renewals. 

Program/Education Report Mary Ann reported that Bruce Meyers will be 
coming on March 18th.  We have only 1 more class this month.


Old Business Mike reported that we will do our bake sale fundraiser 
March 8th in CH 2 in conjunction with the Golf Club breakfast 7:30-10 AM.  
Mary Ann reported that the Hobby Club is having their bake sale this 
coming Thursday and we usually help them with their sale. Mike reported 
that the board wants for form a committee made up of computer, sound 
and video people to discuss management of the projector.


New Business. There were discussions surrounding how computer club 
announcements are not being read correctly at Coffee hour.  They aren’t 
reading them as written.  In the future, Mary Ann will try typing on the 
email to please read word for word.  Mary Ann gave the nominations 
committee report.  Officers for 2025/2026n will be Ken Williams for 
President, Jane Martin for VP, Diana Robinson for Secretary, Ethel Austhof 
for Membership and Jim Kollodge for treasurer.  Mike Herman brought up 
the fact that Betmar wants to start working on a new time capsule.  More 
to come on that in the near future.  


Meeting was adjourned by Mike Herman. 


Respectfully submitted, Diana Robinson, Secretary


